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To the following Brethren on their                      

Mark Grand Lodge Appointments & Promotions 

W. Brother David William Philips 

P.G.S.D. is to be promoted to Past 

Grand Junior Overseer for services to 

the Grand Lodge of Mark Master        

Masons and will be styled                    

Very Worshipful Brother. 

W. Brother Mario Rizzardi is to be              

re-appointed as Grand Organist and 

will also be promoted to Past Grand 

Junior Overseer for services to the 

Grand Lodge of Mark Master Masons 

and will be styled Very Worshipful 

Brother. 

The appointments will                                    

be effective from 8th June and the           

promotions in September, however due to 

Covid restrictions all investitures will be in            

September (all being well) at Freemasons 

Hall in Great Queen Street, London.  

https://en-gb.facebook.com/pages/category/Community-Organization/Staffordshire-and-Shropshire-Mark-Master-Masons-1116370415054647/
https://twitter.com/staffsshropsmmm
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=3g7h6iu5bddgtdut37nbbrro1s%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=Europe%2FLondon


W. Brother Robert Francis          

Osbourne P.A.G.D.C. is to be 

promoted to                                

Past Grand Senior Deacon. 

W. Brother Richard Hilary Roy Webster 

P.A.G.D.C. is to be promoted to Past 

Grand Senior Deacon. 

 

 

 

W. Brother Christopher Howard Jones 

P.Pr.G.S.W. is to be appointed as Past          

Assistant Grand Director of Ceremonies. 

 

 

 

W. Brother Brian Cockersole P.Pr.G.J.W. is 

to be appointed Past Assistant Grand        

Director of Ceremonies. 

The Provincial Grand Master has personally 

spoken to all the recipients and congratulated 

them 


